\
™~ / -~ Ref: 21-21-095

e Derek Vos
. a o ra derek.vos@poriruacity.govt.nz

24 June 2021

Via email: fyi-request-15828-ed6aaa12@requests.fyi.org

Dear
Official information request relating to the subdivision at 83B Tireti Road.

| refer to your official information request dated 18 June 2021 relating to 83 Tireti Road.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

Please provide me with the following information:

1. Whether an application to subdivide the property at 83B Tireti Road has been received, in
which case a copy of the application

Please see attached document.
2. Whether an application to subdivide the property at 83B Tireti Road has been granted, in
which case a copy of the relevant consent and the corresponding approved plans.

A determination of the resource consent application has not yet been made - it is currently on
hold under S92 of the Resource Management Act, being a request for further information.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on our official information page at
www.pcc.govt.nz with your personal information removed.

We have redacted some information under section 7 (2) (a) to protect the privacy of natural persons.
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Derek Vos on 237 5089.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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